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EDITORIAL

This summer issue of the Bulletin once again contains a mix of con-
tributions of varying kind—which is the preferred format. However,
it appears to be difficult to attract research notes of a good quality for
the Bulletin. Many of the submissions have to be rejected outright.
Maybe members of the Society can consider to submit well-written,
short article (of up to 10 pages length, say) that highlight their re-
search and can also encourage their colleagues and collaborators at
other universities to do the same? This would be much appreciated,
since the only way to attract good-quality papers is to publish some.

The section “Announcements of Conferences” will be closed due
to too little material provided by organisers; in future, please refer to
the IMS website at

http://www.maths.tcd.ie/pub/ims/Calendar-ie/
for up-to-date and quickly accessible information. Only the annual
IMS meeting, and maybe events very closely connected with it, will be
announced in the future, always in the winter issue for the following
year.

However, I would like to resurrect the “Departmental News”, which
were stopped some time ago, again because of too little material. A
reminder to provide the Editor with pertinent material (new appoint-
ments, prizes, etc.) shall be sent out via mathdep later this year, to
be published in Volume 62.

—MM


